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The last eight years have seen a severe decline in the belief that elections using mail 

in ballots are fair and secure from fraud. In person voting and requiring voter ID are 

both methods of establishing confidence in the integrity of election administration. 

Support for these methods have risen amongst members of all parties, according to 

various national polls. The opportunity to vote on returning to in person voting with 

voter ID needs to be referred to the people of our state.  


